

Recreation Department

Guy E. Shaul, Supt. of Recreation
Julie L. Redding, C.P.R.P. Asst. Supt. of Recreation
Samantha Stratton, Recreation Program Assistant
Jody L. Mayer, Office Manager

3/15/17

Press Release

Groundbreaking Ceremony Scheduled for Borough of Chambersburg's New Aquatic Center at Memorial Park

The Borough of Chambersburg's Recreation Department will host a ceremonial groundbreaking for its new Aquatic Center on Saturday, March 25, at 11:30 AM. It will be held inside the pool facility, located at 1 Memorial Dr., Chambersburg.

The public is invited to attend a short ceremony expected to include comments from Borough officials, Recreation staff, and other community leaders. For questions, please contact Guy Shaul or Julie Redding at 717-261-3275.